
Wednesday 26th August 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you are now aware we will celebrate First Holy Communion on Saturday 3rd October at 10am in 
All Saints Church.  Current guidance is that only immediate family will be able to attend this 
celebration with each child. I will keep you informed of any further details closer to the time. 
 
In order to prepare the children for this sacrament and to ensure that they remain within their class 
bubbles preparation will take place after school; given the current arrangements we cannot have 
denominational RE during the school day. Therefore, it will be necessary for the children to stay in 
school from 3pm to 4pm each Wednesday, starting on Wednesday 2nd September.  
 
I will send home a copy of the prayers for First Communion that the children should practise at 
home each day.  Please check our school website and Facebook page for further updates in relation 
to First Communion and if you have any further queries please phone the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs K Bradley 
VP / Catholic RE coordinator. 
 


